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Antonia Hover

From: Diana Vizcarrondo
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2019 4:04 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190156
Attachments: Docket No. 20190156-EI

Customer correspondence for docket 20190156. 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2019 4:02 PM 
To: Diana Vizcarrondo 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190156 
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Antonia Hover

From: John Mandrick <jmandrick@fbfl.org>
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2019 9:14 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Cc: Mr. Dale L. Martin
Subject: Docket No. 20190156-EI

To whom it may concern, 
 
I protest this rate increase proposed by Florida Public Utilities.  The power purchased by Florida Public Utilities is 
dropping and this savings should be passed onto the customers.  Instead Florida Public Utilities is offsetting the decrease 
in purchase Power (Fuel adjustment) by increasing their rates!  A local hearing should be held to explain why Fernandina 
Beach area should be paying for benefits received by another area.  Also, this seems like an opportunity for Florida 
Public Utilities to take all the benefits of lower power costs for themselves. 
 

John Mandrick 
 
John Mandrick, PE 
Utilities Director 
City of Fernandina Beach 
1180 S. 5th Street 
Fernandina Beach, FL 32034 
(904) 310-3421 
www.fbfl.us 
 

    
Disclaimer:  According to Florida Public Records Law, email correspondence to and from the City of Fernandina Beach, 
including email addresses and other personal information, is public record and must be made available to the public and 
media upon request, unless otherwise exempt by the Public Records Law.  If you do not want your e-mail address 
released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.  Instead, contact this office by 
phone or in writing. 
 
 


